
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date: December 4, 2017 
 
To: Pastors and Parochial Vicars 
 
From:  Diane Starkovich, Ph.D., Superintendent, Office of Catholic 

Schools 
  
Re:  Rescheduled - Strategic Plan Listening Session for Priests 

           
 
The strategic plan listening session for priests has been rescheduled to 
Wednesday, January 10, 2018, from 5:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m. due to conflicts 
with Advent Penance Services scheduled throughout the archdiocese on our 
previously announced date of Wednesday, December 6. 
 
Hors d’oeuvres and cocktails will be served on the Terrace Level of the 
Chancery with the Strategic Plan for Catholic Schools presentation scheduled 
for 6:30 p.m.  
 
We welcome your participation and feedback during this special session. Please 
RSVP to Mary Elkins at melkins@archatl.com by Monday, January 8.   
 
Thank you for your support of Catholic education in the Archdiocese of Atlanta. 
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